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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 9:04 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Michael Provost

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Despite not meeting Hydro One criteria for a permanent resident, I non the less use hydro on a year long basis at this
address. It is hard to understand why I have to pay more for a service I continually use just because of Hydro One’s
definition. Nothing will change, the power lines won’t change, the numerous power outages won’t change (which
costs me a fortune every time it goes out), the inefficiencies at Hydro One won’t change, just my bill. If I use hydro
year round, which I do, it should not matter if I’'m at this location, one day, one week, one year , by my definition I
am a permanent consumer of electricity. My bill is high enough as it is, now they want more.

There is only so much to go around. A suggestion for the bureaucrats at Hydro One is to get out of your comfy
chairs and drive costs down through efficiency improvements, just like private industry has to do.





